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Date:    May 1, 2014 
Time:  11:30 A.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Infant Death Investigation       
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office are investigating 
the death of a 3 week-old baby.   
 
Oshkosh Police responded to a residence in 300 block of W. 14th Ave. at about 10:06 A.M. on 
Thursday, May 1, 2014 after a 911 call was received by the Winnebago County Dispatch Center 
and they could hear a woman screaming.     
 
Oshkosh Police arrived at the scene and found a 3 week-old baby not breathing.  Oshkosh 
Police attempted to resuscitate the baby.  Oshkosh Fire arrived and an emergency doctor who 
was with Oshkosh Fire pronounced the child deceased at about 10:25 A.M.   
 
The cause of death has not yet been determined and the Oshkosh Police Department and 
Winnebago County Coroner’s Office is continuing the investigation. 
 
An autopsy will take place this afternoon.     
 
More information may be released as it becomes available.   
 
No further information is being released at this time.   
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